
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/10/2024 10:56:05 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

03/10/2024

MR Dean Harris
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

It’s over development in a peaceful area where for 20 years its been restaurants, small
businesses have run and served the community. I strongly oppose to this development and
can’t believe that it would ever be considers. Dan Murphy’s belong is large shopping centre
and must not be allowed in north Avalon.




